
Laugh and Play UK Tour 

                              

The Flying Seagull Project is a UK based children’s arts and circus charity. We operate around the 

world bringing love, light, and laughter to children in crisis. Now during the pandemic, you can 

imagine we have had to substantially change how we operate and for the foreseeable future are 

only able to run socially distanced circus, clown, and magic shows in the UK. So, we have decided to 

launch our Laugh and Play UK show tour! 

Of course at the moment restrictions and safety measures don’t allow us to perform but we’re 

hoping that getting ahead of the game and reaching out to you now will mean that eventually - once 

restrictions lift in such a way that allows us to operate - we’ll be able to get going quickly! 

The Laugh and Play UK tour will consist of a small show team performing around a one-hour circus 

and magic show for children and/or families in schools, children in care, local community settings, 

youth support groups etc. 

We’ll be implementing social distancing measures – for example we will have sterilised hula hoops 

set out two metres apart to designate where audience members can sit, performed outside 

wherever possible in large open spaces, with a restriction on how many people can be in 

attendance. We operate in some of the most challenging environments in the world, on the borders 

of war zones, in chaotic and difficult places so we are very good at running things in a fun but safe 

and controlled way! There will be absolutely no cost to you, bringing some laughter and silliness to 

children who are having a tough time is exactly what our charity does! 

We would heavily limit audience number perhaps to about 15 or 20 so how many shows would you 

need so everyone can access them? (we would be happy to perform the show multiple times so 

everyone you support can have access to it) 



  

 


